
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 
Deserving ACCESS Students Celebrate their Graduation 
June 29, 2020 
 
Recently due to the Covid-19 pandemic, the ACCESS Centre’s (short for Alternative & Continuing 
Catholic Education Support Services) graduation ceremony was cancelled.    
 
Sharon Maisonneuve, Vice Principal of ACCESS shared this congratulatory message, “We are 
proud of our ACCESS graduates.  They have shown ongoing commitment and a tremendous work 
ethic during this challenging health situation.  Now that they have earned their Ontario Secondary 
School Diplomas, they will be able to move forward to the next step of their life journey equipped 
with new skills that will help them embrace new opportunities.  On behalf of the ACCESS staff, I 
wish all of our graduates a blessed future filled with new adventures and experiences that will 
continue to help them grow and learn.” 
 
A total of 15 students graduated from ACCESS and received their Ontario Secondary School 
Diplomas.  Special awards were delivered to the following ACCESS Graduates (pictured below): 
 

- Catholic Christian Values Award – Penny Ervin 
- Academic Excellence and Leadership Award – Kolten Renwick-Sheppard 
- Most Deserving Student O.E.C.T.A. Award– Melissa Jalbert Moody 

 

   
 

 



 

 
The Northeastern Catholic District School Board would also like to congratulate all of the 
ACCESS Graduates on this milestone in their lives and wish them all of the best in their 
future endeavours. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Catholic Education Makes the Difference! 
 

For more information, please contact: Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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